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Letters/Letters to Parents/SATS Y6 letter 2025 

 

 

                                                                                            Wednesday 30th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Key Stage 2 Assessments SATS 

Since our return after the Spring term, Oak Class have been working really hard in preparation for the 

end of Key Stage 2 assessments and they should be very proud of the sensible and positive approach 

that they have taken to their learning. From Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May, Year 6 will be 

taking their KS2 SATS tests. 

All tests will take place in the morning, and the dates for each test are as follows: 

Monday 12th May Grammar, punctuation and spelling. 

Tuesday 13th May Reading comprehension 

Wednesday 14th May Mathematics: Arithmetic Mathematics: Reasoning 

paper 2 

Thursday 15th May Mathematics: Reasoning paper 3 

Each morning of the SATs we will be running a breakfast club in the hall for Year 6 pupils, which will 

start at 8.15am to help prepare and relax the children. This will include cereal, toast and squash – a 

great way to start the day! Members of staff will be there to make sure children feel ready for the test 

that day. 

The weekend before the tests, please support your child to relax. Make sure that they have an early 

night and feel fully rested for the week ahead. 

The SATs are a snapshot of what your child has learnt in primary school and the results depend on how 

well they perform on the day. But as the teachers that work with your children, we can honestly say 

that each and every child has made fantastic progress this academic year. We are proud of the hard 

work and resilience they have shown in preparing for the tests. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of 

staff. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Cooper 

Headteacher 

 


